
Poster Competition - Journeys 

The Guinness Book of Records and the British Science Association are running a 

poster competition to celebrate British Science Week. In school we will be 

having some Science fun while we celebrate Comic Relief Day on Friday 15th 

March. We hope you will enjoy researching the theme Journeys with your little 

ones and encourage them to make an amazing poster showing all the wonderful 

pictures and facts of things they have discovered. 

Here are some ideas to get you started… 

 Investigate and imagine all the amazing journeys that take place around 

the world. Under the sea, in space, hot air balloons, the International 

Space Station. 

 What sort of journeys have you made? E.g. holidays, trains to the beach 

etc… 

  Research famous journeys; e.g. Amy Johnson’s flight alone from Britain 

to Australia or Charles Darwin’s journey on the HMS Beagle.  

 Think about journeys that might be made in the future or travels through 

time. 

 Other than travel, what other journeys can you think of? E.g. life cycles 

of animals or plants, the water cycle, or the life cycles of materials such 

as plastics.  

Now you’ve done the research it’s time to get creative! 

Your poster must be:  

 2D (flat) – if you make a model, you need to print a photo of it on A4 or 

A3 paper. 

 You can use pop up pictures or pull out tabs. 

 Use materials such as paint, drawing pencils, crayons and paper. 

Please do NOT use glitter. 

Posters will be judged on creativity, how well it fits the theme and how well the 

poster has been made or drawn. Once the poster is complete, write your child’s 

name and class on the back and return to school by Friday 22nd March.  

We will choose 5 winners from school who will all receive a small prize 

and then be entered into the National Competition before the closing 

date of 5th April. 

Good luck! We are looking forward to seeing the entries. 


